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President’s Message

Fran Maddox

Welcome to spring! The crocuses are up, and apple trees are beginning to bloom. We're even
experiencing 60-degree weather with blue skies.

The March 18" practice for the Forest Grove Social was very productive. We had an hour and a half to
really work on our parts. Jeff is doing a fabulous job directing and Kathy is sounding great on the bass.
There are eleven accordion players in this group. In addition to “Moscow Nights” we will play “3 Coins in
a Fountain” in parts also.

A discussion several months ago about playing more challenging pieces is true for our music circle. Lynn
Haldeman wrote newer arrangements of some of our songs, and it’s taken'us these months to get
through them. We're being challenged and learning more with each practice session.. Thank you, Lynn.
You are on to lead us again for our April 8 meeting.

The club website at www.rosecityaccordionclub.org continues being updated monthly. We had a visitor
yesterday and she told us she found us on our website and on Facebook page. We're spreading the word
about our club and the accordion.




